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Your Message I believe there is a rate variation application in to IPART from Shoalhaven City Council to raise our rates by
29% over the next 2 years. That is completely unsupportable for my husband and myself as Aged Pensioners, as we've had our
pension cut by the Turnbull government. Please make it fairer.





